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Public invited to meet new Fourth District City Councilor on January 10

[Duluth, MN] - The Duluth City Council announced the appointment of Jacqueline Halberg as the new
City Council member representing the Fourth District at a special City Council meeting held on January

6, 2011. Ms. Halberg was selected among two other finalists.

The Duluth City Council invites the public to a reception on Monday, January 10, 2011, at 6:00 p.m. in
Duluth City Hall (411 West First Street), Room 303.
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